
Pentecost Sunday 
May 31, 2020 

Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

1913 Ritter Drive • Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 
573-335-7667 • Fax 573-335-0034 • www.svcape.com 

Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Weekend Masses 

DEPAUL CENTER 

Saturday 4:30 p.m. 

Sunday 9:15 a.m., 11:00 a.m. 

CHURCH 

Saturday, 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 
Monday - Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday and Thursday 12:10 p.m. 

Wednesday 5:15 p.m. 

Confessions 
Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

Come Upon Us 
Lord of Life, the world awaits your liberating Spirit. 

Come, mighty wind, breathe new life into us. 

Come, Spirit of Truth, reveal the evil that lingers in our midst. 

Come, Wisdom of God, teach us the way of righteousness. 

Come, Fire of Love, impassion us to act justly in all we do. 

Come, Helper and Guide, draw us together in fellowship and peace. 

Come, O Sanctifier, and make us holy. 

Keep us forever united with our loving and creating God, 

through Christ our Lord.  Amen. 

©

Congratulations Deacon Rob! 
Congratulations to Deacon Rob Huff as he assumes the 
role of Superintendent of Catholic Schools for the Diocese 
of Springfield-Cape Girardeau. His new job will begin on 
July 1, 2020. 

As Superintendent of Schools, Deacon Rob will oversee 
and assist Catholic schools throughout the Diocese of 
Springfield-Cape Girardeau. The Diocese has 23 
elementary schools, one of which is St. Vincent de Paul 

Parish School. The Diocese also has three Catholic high schools including 
Notre Dame Regional High School in Cape Girardeau,  McAuley Catholic 
High School in Joplin, and Springfield Catholic High School. 

Because Deacon Rob’s job will be based at the Catholic Center, he will have 
an apartment in Springfield. He and Rose will still have a home in Cape 
Girardeau and Rose will continue to work at the St. Vincent Parish office. 
Best wishes Deacon Rob! 
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In the second reading today, St. Paul reminds the Corinthians, “There are 

different gifts, but the same Spirit; there are different ministries, but the 
same Lord.” How am I using my gifts for the common good? 

Act of Spiritual Communion 
The “Act of Spiritual Communion” is a prayer for anyone who 
desires to receive the Eucharist but is unable.  

“My Jesus, I believe that You are present in the Most Holy 
Sacrament. I love You above all things, and I desire to receive You 
into my soul. Since I cannot at this moment receive You 
sacramentally, come at least spiritually into my heart. I embrace 
You as if You were already there and unite myself wholly to You. 
Never permit me to be separated from You.  Amen.” 

Cancellations 
Camp Re-NEW-All - After much prayer, discussion, and discernment, it 
is with deeply saddened hearts that the Diocese of Springfield-Cape 
Girardeau has made a decision to cancel Camp Re-NEW-All for the 
summer of 2020. It was a very difficult decision to make. However, as the 
diocesan leaders and camp directors reviewed the guidelines being 
distributed by the Center for Disease Control and other reputable sources, 
it was determined that Camp Re-NEW-All is not equipped or adequately 
staffed to make all necessary changes to comply with the recommended 
new safety and health protocols due to the spread of Covid-19. The leaders/
directors strive to provide a safe camp experience for all and feel they are 
not able to do that this year. Even if camp could make the necessary 
changes, it would greatly change the atmosphere and experience of camp 
itself to have so many restrictions in place.  

Some who have already cancelled have donated their registration fee to 
camp. However, refunds will be issued to everyone who requests one. 
Please contact Katie Newton at knewton@dioscg.org to request a refund. 

Totus Tuus - After much consideration and prayer, it has been decided to 
cancel the Totus Tuus Program for this summer here at St. Vincent. 
Rescheduling dates and safety concerns were major points considered. 
Refunds will be available to those who have registered. Hopefully, Totus 
Tuus can be held  during the summer of 2021. 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, June 1 
The Blessed Virgin Mary, Mother of the Church 
 6:30 am Audrey McMeel  

Tuesday, June 2 Sts. Marcellinus and Peter 
 6:30 am Fr. David Hulshof / Fr. Joseph Kelley (living) 
 12:10 pm Paul Ford  

Wednesday, June 3 
St. Charles Lwanga and Companions 
 6:30 am Mary Juana Aceves  
 5:15 pm Bernice Jansen  

Thursday, June 4 
 6:30 am John Bruenderman  
 12:10 pm Mildred Ford  

Friday, June 5 First Friday / St. Boniface 
 6:30 am Homer and Helen Schnurbusch  

Saturday, June 6 St. Norbert 
  6:30 am Ray Viox  
 4:30 pm Michael Rehg   
 5:00 pm Lou Hannaford   

Sunday, June 7 The Most Holy Trinity 
 7:30 am Glen Grojean  
 9:00 am Jim Harrison  
 9:15 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Ramona and Sylvester Glastetter Family 
 10:45 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Leo Kohlfeld Family 
 11:00 am Fay Johnson  
 3:00 pm St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 
 (Bilingual) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember Anna Dienstbach, Judy 
Frentzel, the sick, the hospitalized, the homebound, 
and those who care for them. Pray also for those 
suffering from Covid-19, for all health-care workers 
and for those seeking a vaccine to the Coronavirus.  

Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 
If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have questions, please fill out the form and place it in the 

collection basket. You may also mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. Please free to contact 

parish office staff anytime during regular office hours, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish office at contactus@svparish 

or call 335-7667. A  parish registration form is available at http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name ____________________________________________________________________________________  

Address __________________________________________________________________________________  

Email ______________________________________ Phone _________________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.               I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member. 

Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. 

mailto:knewton@dioscg.org
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First Friday Eucharistic Adoration 
First Friday Adoration of the Eucharist will take place following the 
6:30 a.m. Mass on June 5, 2020. Consider spending time with the 
Lord in prayer and adoration during the day. Adoration will close with 
Eucharistic Benediction at 5:15 p.m. allowing those who finish work at 
5:00 p.m. an opportunity to come for the final prayers and benediction. 

Readings - June 7, 2020 

Exodus 34:4b-6, 8-9 
2 Corinthians 13:11-13 

John 3:16-18 

Collection - May 24, 2020 

 Collection  $ 13,199.00 

 E-Tithing  $ 20,911.00 

 Total  $ 34,110.00 

 Weekly Budget  $ 31,450.00

 Year-to-date Difference  - $ 18,312.00 

May They Rest in Peace  
Sympathy is extended to the families of: 
Debbie Schrock, mother of Ethan Schrock; and 
Judith McLain, a former member of St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

May they and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

Parish Tithing 

Please be mindful that St. Vincent Parish’s main source of income, the Sunday 
collection, is no longer taking place. If you have signed up for Faith Direct, 
thank you! Faith Direct is the innovative solution that allows you to support St. 
Vincent de Paul Parish using electronic funds transfer from a bank account or 
credit/debit card just as you may do now with your mortgage payment, etc. It 
is simple, safe and convenient. You can begin supporting St. Vincent 
electronically today by visiting faith.direct/MO885. If you do not want to 
use this option, feel free to mail in your Sunday donation. As always, thank 
you for your contributions! 

Diocesan Development Fund 
The annual Diocesan Development Fund appeal will be held next weekend, 
June 6 - 7. This effort is conducted in every parish of the Springfield-Cape 
Girardeau Diocese to help finance the activities and ministries of the 
Catholic Church in southern Missouri.  

Some of you may be suffering financially and may not be able to 
contribute. If you are able to contribute, please consider pledging a little 
extra to make up for fellow parishioners who are not able to donate. 
Prayerfully consider assisting the diocese in funding the many ministries it 
provides for St. Vincent de Paul Parish and the other 85 parishes and 
missions in southern Missouri. Thank You! 

To learn more about the Diocesan Development Fund Campaign, please 
watch the DDF video on the diocesan website at www.dioscg.org or the 
parish website at www.svcape.org. 

God’s blessings to  
Bishop Edward Rice 
as he celebrates the 

fourth anniversary of his 
installation as Bishop 

of the Diocese of 
Springfield-Cape Girardeau. 

 
Congratulations to 

Vernon and Jerry Uhrhan 
as they celebrate their 60th 

Wedding Anniversary on June 4. 

 
Congratulations to 

Roger and Connie Friedrich 
as they celebrate their 50th 

Wedding Anniversary on June 6. 

• The Week Ahead • 

Monday, June 1 

Tuesday, June 2 

Wednesday, June 3 

 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

Thursday, June 4 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 

Friday, June 5 
  7:00 am Adoration of the Eucharist 

 5:15 pm Benediction 

Saturday, June 6 

Sunday, June 7 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to those who were received into the Catholic Church this 
weekend here at St. Vincent. Please continue to pray for them as they 
continue their journey of faith. 

Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
Maxine’s Shareable Wearables, a clothing closet for those in need, will open 
this week with their regular hours. Changes will be made to comply with the 
recommended safety procedures due to the spread of the Coronavirus. For this 
ministry to continue in the future, additional volunteers will be needed. Please 
contact the parish office if interested. 

http://www.dioscg.org
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 • Contact Information • 

Parish Office  
contactus@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Father Rick Jones 
Pastor 
Stvcapepadre@gmail.com / 573-335-7667 

Father Brian Straus 
Associate Pastor/ 
Sacramental Priest for CCM, SEMO University 
fatherbrian@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Deacon Robbie Huff 
Head of Schools, 
St. Vincent de Paul, Perryville 
robhuff@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Deacon Mark Kiblinger 
Coordinator of Stewardship and RCIA  
mkiblinger@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Deacon Thomas Schumer 
Director of CCM, SEMO University  
deacontom@ccmin.org / 573-335-7667 

Kay Glastetter 
Principal of St. Vincent DePaul Grade School  
kglastetter@svcape.eduk12.net 
573-334-9594 

Kathy Hotop Raines 
Director of Religious Education 
kraines@svcape.eduk12.net / 573-335-7667 

Rose Huff 
Bulletin Editor/Administrative Assistant 
rhuff@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Lenny Kuper 
Music Coordinator  
lennykuper@notredamecape.org 
573-335-7667 

Jeffrey Lloyd 
Maintenance Supervisor 
jlloyd@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Beverly McMeel 
Accounting Clerk/Administrative Assistant 
bmcmeel@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Cheryl Oberhaus 
Director of Parish Finance  
coberhaus@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Debbie Wells 
Receptionist 
dwells@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

❖❖❖ 

Welcome Back! 

Once again St. Vincent de Paul is open for the celebration of Mass. The 
desire to return to Mass, participate in prayer and receive the Eucharist is 
incredibly strong. Please know of the following points ... 

Attendance will be limited. The Church building is marked for “social 
distancing.” Using the guidelines from the Cape County Health 
Department, the Church space is limited to 30% of the normal seating 
capacity. This means that our Church space will seat approximately 150-
200 people. When a Mass is filled to its capacity, people will be encouraged 
to attend the next Mass. For this reason, three additional Masses have been 
added on the weekend, and will be celebrated in the DePaul Center Gym. It 
is estimated that the DePaul Center Gym will hold approximately 300 
people using the “social distancing” directives. 

Social Distancing will be practiced. Pews have been roped off! 
Families will be asked to keep six feet of separation from other 
families. Bring your own mask to Church and be prepared to wear the 
mask during Mass to guard against the spread of germs. If you are showing 
any symptoms of sickness, please stay home.   

If you come as a family, please sit together as a family group. You should be 
seated at least six feet from other families. Remember, there are to be NO 
hugs or handshakes!  

Liturgical changes will be in place. Extra precautions are being 
taken including the suspension of the distribution of the Precious 
Blood and receiving Holy Communion only on the hand. Those desiring to 
receive Holy Communion on the tongue should wait until the very end of 
the Communion procession. (If a parishioner is unable to consume a low-
gluten host and is only able to consume the Precious Blood, please call the 
Parish Office the Friday before the weekend stating which Mass you will 
attend. A separate chalice will be prepared and distributed after the hosts 
have been distributed.) 

The Sign of Peace is suspended. 

Holy Communion will take place at the very end of Mass so that the 
movement of the people in the Church can be limited to just one time. 
People can receive Holy Communion and then return to their pews for 
private prayer or they may leave for home. 

Please remember that people who wear masks will have to remove the 
masks when they approach the Priest/Deacon/Eucharistic Minister.  
Note: The Communion procession should follow six foot spacing between 
Communicants. People are encouraged to receive Holy Communion in 
their hands and should not be wearing gloves. 

A general dispensation from the Sunday obligation will remain. 
Remember, if you feel ill, or if you do not feel comfortable with coming to 
Church at this time, you are invited to join in the many Masses offered 
online. Also remember that dispensation from attending Sunday Mass is 
still granted until the end of June. If you or your family feel more 
comfortable at home because of the Coronavirus threat, make plans 
to continue to keep the Sabbath holy by participating in livestream and 
recorded Masses. Mass will be recorded on Saturday at the 5:00 p.m. Mass 
and it will be posted immediately to the YouTube and Parish website. The 
Sunday 9:00 a.m. Mass will not be livestreamed as it has been. 

There still will be a risk for anyone who attends a public 
Mass. Even with best health practices and strict social distancing, anyone 
who enters a public space should recognize there is a risk of contracting the 
Coronavirus. Cleaning will continue but no one should expect that they will 
be any safer from germs than other public spaces. To prevent risks, the 
Church will be supplied with plenty of hand sanitizer in various locations. 
Also the Church space is sanitized each day after each Mass.   

Newman Center Mass 
During the construction of the new St. 
John Henry Newman Center, the 6:00 p.m. 
Sunday Mass will be celebrated at St. Mary 
Cathedral. 
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Mary, Mother of the Church Monday, June 1 
In the Gospel passage, Jesus ensures that his mother will be taken care of after 
his death. However, this passage also has a symbolic meaning. Throughout the 
Gospel, the Beloved Disciple has faithfully told us all that happened to Jesus so 
that we will believe in and worship Jesus as God’s Son. Mary represents the 
Church, the community of believers who are continually strengthened by the 
witness of this disciple. As we strive to bear Christ in our world, we continue to 
draw strength and gain wisdom from the faithful witness of others. Pray the 
Rosary this week, and ask God to help you be a more faithful witness to God’s 
love. Today’s Readings: Genesis 3:9-15, 20 or Acts 1:12-14; John 19:25-34. 

The Most Holy Trinity Sunday, June 7 

Because the first Christians worshipped the Risen Christ as Lord, it soon 
became necessary to explain how Jesus and God the Father, as well as the Holy 
Spirit, were one God and not three different gods. There were intense 
discussions about the nature of God in the fourth and fifth centuries. The fruit 
of this process is the Nicene Creed, particularly the use of the title “Father.” 

The term father implies relationship. If God is a father, then there must be a 
child. In God’s case, the child is a Son, Jesus. The relationship does not end 
there; it flows outward, bringing the world into existence and giving life to 
countless creatures. The Holy Spirit draws the world toward God so that we 
may become part of the divine relationship, part of God’s eternal love. Today’s 
Readings: Exodus 34:4b-6, 8-9; Daniel 3:52, 53, 54, 55, 56; 2 Corinthians 13:11
-13; John 3:16-18. 

The Body and Blood of Christ Sunday, June 14 

When Jesus’ followers gathered after his death and Resurrection to break 
bread and drink from the cup, they were doing something dangerous. Their 
Lord had been executed, and by gathering in his name they risked the same 
fate. They gathered nonetheless. By communing with the Risen Christ, they 
declared themselves part of his body and showed their willingness to suffer for 
the sake of the Gospel. 

When we come forward during Communion, we are doing the same thing. By 
partaking of the consecrated bread and wine, we become part of Christ’s Body. 
We commit ourselves to acting as Christ in the world, even to the point of 
suffering, maybe even shedding our blood, so that others will know of Christ’s 
love for them. Today’s Readings: Deuteronomy 8:2-3, 14b-16a; Psalm 147:12-
13, 14-15, 19-20; 1 Corinthians 10:16-17; John 6:51-58. 

The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus Friday, June 19 

In the First Reading, Moses reminds the Israelites that God bound himself to 
his people in a covenant, and they, in turn, must remain bound to God and God 
alone. St. John writes similarly in our Second Reading, urging us to remain 
bound to God by loving each other as God loves us, for God is love itself. 
Because we associate the human heart with love, it became natural to revere 
the heart of Jesus as the more particular embodiment of the Father’s love. 

In today’s Gospel passage, Jesus tells us to yoke or bind ourselves to him. He 
invites us to live in a way that is not burdensome because it is the way of love 
and because he accompanies us every step of this way. We can trust him 
because we know that he has already bound himself to us in love. Today’s 
Readings: Deuteronomy 7:6-11; Psalm 103:1-2, 3-4, 6-7, 8, 10; 1 John 4:7-16; 
Matthew 11:25-30. 

Sunday, May 31, 2020 

Today’s Apostles 
Today’s Readings: Acts 2:1-11; 
Psalm 104:1, 24, 29-30, 31, 34; 1 
Corinthians 12:3b-7, 12-13; John 
20:19-23. For the past seven weeks, 
we have heard what the Apostles 
did after Jesus poured his Spirit out 
upon them. We have heard 
compelling speeches and listened to 
stories of healing and exorcism. We 
have witnessed the conversion of 
Jews, Samaritans, and Gentiles. We 
have seen Paul, a fierce opponent of 
Jesus’ followers, become an 
eloquent and passionate preacher of 
the Gospel. We have also heard 
stories of ridicule, expulsion, 
imprisonment, and martyrdom, yet 
in those moments, the Apostles 
rejoiced that they could glorify God 
by dying and rising with Jesus. 

As our Easter season comes to an 
end and we conclude our reading of 
the Acts of the Apostles, we might 
think such marvelous stories belong 
to the past. We might think we 
could never be such loving, 
courageous witnesses, we could 
never speak and act like those 
Apostles did. We would be wrong to 
think this. St. Paul tells us, “To each 
individual the manifestation of the 
Spirit is given for some benefit.” 

Pentecost marked the beginning of 
the apostolic era, the era of the 
Church. We are still in that era. 
People still need to hear the story of 
salvation, still need healing, still 
need evil expelled from their midst. 
God pours his Spirit out upon us to 
transform and empower us, and 
then he sends us forth. We each 
have something to contribute to the 
story of salvation, for we are the 
apostles of this age. 

© 2020 Liturgy Training Publications. 800-933-1800. 
Written by Edrianne Ezell. Illustrated by Boris Stotlov. 
Scripture quotations are from the New American Bible, 
revised edition © 2010, CCD. Permission to publish granted 
by the Archdiocese of Chicago, on July 12, 2019. 
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Gathering Song 

One Spirit, One Church 

Psalm 

Lord, send out your spirit 
 and renew the face 

of the earth. 

Sequence 

Pentecost Sunday 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Communion Song 

One Bread, One Body 

Reprinted with permission under 
ONE LICENSE #A-603099. All rights reserved.  



BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

(573) 334-4988 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

573-335-5700 

Cape  
335-2600 

Jackson 
243-1426 

PLUMBING & 
HEATING, INC. 

573-334-4689 
Specializing in 

Commercial 
Industrial Piping 

  

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

Phone: 573-334-8474 

ONE DAY SERVICE 
Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070  ·   1704 BROADWAY 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

LIFE AND HEALTH INSURANCE 
Including: 

Long Term Nursing Home Care 
Medicare Supplements 

Burial Insurance 

Morrell C. Diebold 

573-335-7584 1140 N. KINGSHIGHWAY • CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

212 S. Kingshighway 
573-334-9131 

Redefining Wealth Management 

Richard R. Cuba, CFP®, CWS® 
Tyler H. Cuba, CWS® 

573-334-7000 
www.cubafinancialgroup.com 

RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

Auto, Home, Life and Business 

Ken Oberlohr • 573-335-5822 

BROST & ASSOCIATES 
FAMILY EYE CARE, P.C. 

Kyle E. Brost, O.D. 
352 S. Broadview St.  Cape Girardeau 

573-334-8595  www.brostassociates.com 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420       www.c-p-u.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU · POPLAR BLUFF 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

  

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Jack R. Ruopp, D.C. 
Chiropractor 

573-335-7349 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     

Broadview at Route K 
Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

Ahrens 
Appraisal 

Service 
Phone 

(573) 335-4102 

GENTLE METHODS  TRUSTED EXPERIENCE  SATISFIED PATIENTS 

J.P. Arpin, D.D.S.  573-334-3131  

Stan Irwin, AAMS 
Financial Advisor 

839 N. Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, Missouri 

573-335-8274 
www.edwardjones.com 

Making Sense of Investing 

Graham’s 
Custom Floors 

INSTALLATION ∙ SANDING ∙ FINISHING 
579-2610 

 Mark Lundy 300 Plazaway 
 573-334-6274 Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
 573-768-0342 mark.lundyhc@gmail.com 

& cremation service 
829 N. West End Blvd., Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 
573-335-3223                        www.crainsonline.com 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 

335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

FTD 

573-803-3353 

ARCHITECTURE 

2044 BROADWAY STREET 

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MISSOURI 63701 

PH:   573-339-1473 • FAX: 573-339-1483 

e-mail: blakemalone@sbcglobal.net 

Please support these fine advertisers!!! 

K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 

http://www.cubafinancialgroup.com

